
National Math Club News 

 Congratulations to Mrs. D’Souza and her Math Club in 

receiving the highest honors “The Gold Level Club List”. 

Please log in to www.mathcounts.org and see our HFCA 

club on the list!  Thank you again Mrs. D’Souza and students 

for all your hard work. 

Please Note 

 All tuition, after care fees, sport fees, class fees, etc. 

must be paid in full by May 25th.  All unpaid accounts will re-

sult in cessation of services resulting in incomplete report 

cards and  transcripts not being forwarded until all accounts 

are clear.  This is especially vital to the 8th grade students 

and those who transfer. 

Lost and Found 

 Please check the Lost and Found in the cafeteria as the 

cabinet is overflowing with clothing.  All items left after May 

31st. will be donated to the St. Vincent de Paul organization. 

  Summer Hours 

 HFCA school office will be open from 9-2 Monday-

Friday during the month of June.  We will be closed all of the 

month of July and will reopen August 1st. From 8-4. 
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Holy Family Catholic 

Academy 

Holy Family Catholic Academy welcomes each child in Jesus’ name, developing within its students a 

love for God, learning and others.  —   HFCA  Mission Statement 

UPCOMING DATES 

 

Sat. May 20th Sports Pic-
nic 

Thurs. May 25 Band Con-
cert during lunch 

Thurs. May 25 8th grade 
Farewell 

Fri. May 26 8th Gradua-
tion at 7pm 

Fri. May 26th PK-K Field 
Day 

Mon. May 29  Memorial 
Day-No school 

Tues. May 30 PK and 
Kinder last day 

Tues. May 30 Kinder 
graduation at 10:00a.m. 

Weds. May 31 Field Day 
grades 1-7 Early Dismis-
sal  at 1:00p.m. 

Thurs. June 1 Last Day of 
school, Mass at 8a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HFCA NEWS 



Sports News! 

 Futsal: Our 5/6th grade Futsal team made the playoffs!  We are so proud of 

you.  This is the first year we have had a team and we had so much to learn, way 

to go! 

 

 Sports Recognition: to all those who participated in any sport on Friday,  

May 19th in the Gym at 2:30pm 

 Sports Picnic will be on Saturday, May 20 from 12-6  Hamburgers and Hot 

Dogs will be provided but we ask parents to bring sides and drinks for their family.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Juan Ramos, 469-964-1064. 

Field Day! 

 Grades 1st. -7th  May 31, Early Dismissal at 1:00.  See flyer 

for more details. 

 

 

 

Have You Returned Your Registration? 
 There are grades in which we have a waiting list so if you 


